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I oppose the change to in-person voting because it would increase barriers to voting 

for many Oregonians. Voting by mail is simple and efficient. Requiring people to vote 

in-person on a single day would require people to arrange travel, take time off work, 

arrange childcare and spend time waiting in line for something that we can currently 

do securely and conveniently by mail. The change to in-person voting would just 

create more work for the average Oregonian and reduce participation in our 

democratic process. 


